Dear brothers and sisters in Christ,
	As I am sitting here writing this, I am seeing news that President Trump is asking that churches be allowed to be opened across the country.  I hope that this is a sign of hope that we can be open soon and everyone can come to Mass without any restrictions!  Of course, we will continue to be faithful to the directives of the Archdiocese, but I know that our Archbishop wants to get us back in church as soon as possible.  Please pray for him and for the parishes in our archdiocese that God will guide us down the best path forward.
	I have added a bunch of new email addresses to our mailing list this week. I have been sending out a weekly email to everyone (which is also in our online bulletin) along with any necessary emails about Mass attendance lists.  If at anytime you want to stop getting these emails, please email me and I will take you off the list.  
	I am so grateful for everyone’s patience in this difficult time.  Fortunately, we have been able to offer a lot of opportunities to come to Holy Mass here at St. Birgitta’s, and if you’re on the rotation for a highly sought-after Mass (such as the 9:30am Sunday traditional Latin Mass) your chance will definitely come around if you have not yet been on the attendance list.  
	I also want to express my gratitude for your great support during this time.  Contributions have been coming in the mail or have been left in the basket in the church.  Your generosity is a sign of your great love for our parish church and for the God whom we all serve.  With help from you, we are weathering through this difficult time.  I cannot wait until we are able to get back to our usual routine, with all of the potlucks and other events that we used to have.  I am especially hoping that we are able to have our parish picnic again this summer.  
	I am happy to announce some recent baptisms that have taken place.  As you probably know, baptisms and weddings can still take place with a maximum of ten people.  On April 17th I baptized Sharbelle Ann, the daughter of Brandon and Philomena Ferree.  On May 12th I baptized Archibald Henricus, the son of Erik and Maggie Conser.  And on May 16th I baptized Ava Josephine, the daughter of Matthew and Angela Lewis.  Plus, we have more baptisms coming up!  Congratulations to all of these families!  
	I look forward to seeing everyone who is coming this weekend!  God bless you all!

Yours in Christ,
Fr. Clifton

